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SENATOR WAKAI PARTICIPATES IN
HAWAI’I FOOD BANK CHECK PRESENTATION

RED HILL FUEL TANKS DEFUELING
NEAR COMPLETION, AHEAD OF SCHEDULE

The Navy successfully drained 99.9% of the 104 million gallons of jet fuel in their Red Hill tanks.
They updated the Senate’s Public Safety and MIlitary Affairs Committee on January 8, and
said not one drop got into the aquifer. They will eventually turn the project over to the Navy
Closure Task Force-Red Hill, which will continue working towards the shared mission to ensure
safety, security, and community engagement. In the coming months, work begins to remove
approximately 60,000 of the 92,000 remaining gallons of residual fuel.

Our community is starting this new year off
right! Senator Wakai recently had the honor
of presenting a check for $10,000 from
Spectrum to the Hawai’i Food Bank. This
donation will provide countless meals and
support to families across the state. Mahalo
to Spectrum for their commitment to feeding
Hawaii’s most vulnerable people to food
insecurity.


